

the lother

Kay WalkingStick 216 South Geneva Street Ithaca, New York 14850

Ms. Wilma Mankiller Principal Chief of the Cherokee Nation Talequah, Oklahoma 74465

May 26, 1993

Dear Chief Mankiller,

It was a great pleasure for me to meet you at Wells College last Saturday. If you meet any young people who are interested in Cornell, please do not hesitate to give them my phone number.

I know traveling around the country to speak must be arduous, but it is a valuable contribution to the public awareness of the tribe, especially here in the east. Thank you.

A catalogue of my recent retrospective is enclosed so that you can see what I do.

Sincerely,

Kay WalkingStick